
 

 

 

Quonochontaug Central Beach Fire District 

Long Range Planning Committee Approved Minutes January 29, 2022 Noon 

In accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order this meeting was held on ZOOM 

Present:  Ellen Frost, Roy E. Jacobsen, Renee Cohen, Paul Mathews, Christ Getman, Taylor Rettig, 

Anthony Flint, Diane McEnroe, Chris Licht.   Absent:  Ron Jarvis.  Members of the Public:  Julia Mathews, 

Barbara Ruehl, Ed Mellick, June Cairns. 

October 16, 2021 Draft Minutes were approved unanimously. 

Comprehensive Plan   Ellen Frost led a discussion updating all LRP Members on the progress of 

interviews with past chairs of the Public Works Committee including:  Bill Meyer, George Prior amd 

Vince Reppucci by the Comprehensive Plan Working Group.  Concern was expressed that if items of 

immediate risk to the community arise from the interviews, they should be brought to the attention of 

the Board of Governors. 

Water Meters  Chris Getman led a discussion on metering.  Chris met again with SteveDuBois of 

Oceanside Plumbing who installed water meters on Block Island. Chris was asked to get the following 

quotes from Steve DuBois:  1. Meters for main trunk lines only. 2. Meter entire community homes and 

information on new digital approaches to metering using the internet.   

Additional Water Sources and Conservation  Diane McEnroe reported on the meetings with community 

persons who have been working on additional water sources for Quonnie Neck.  Organize a community 

wide meeting this summer on water conservation/preservation and the possibility of putting together 

print resources that can be shared with residents.   

All Agenda items were discussed.  A motion was made, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn at 

12:57pm 

Respectcully submitted, 

Roy E. Jacobsen, Secretary 


